18 March 2014

Michael Eskridge - Managing Director
BBV Systems Co Ltd

6" Floor MD Tower

No 1 Soi Bangna — Trad 25

Bangna

BANGKOK 10260

Thailand

Attention: Mr Michael Eskridge

Dear Michael
Please find attached our letter of reference as requested.

Yours sincerely
URBAN SUPERWAY

Contracts Manager
Urban Superway Joint Venture

Attachment — Reference Letter
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Reference Letter for BBV Systems Co. Ltd (“BBV”)

The Urban Superway project in Adelaide, South Australia, included 4.8 kilometres of elevated
freeway supported on complex column structures. The Urban Superway Joint Venture (“USJV”)
engaged BBV to prefabricate approximately 5,000 tonnes of reinforcing cages for these
structures.

The reinforcing cages weighing up to 35 tonnes were prefabricated in its factory in Bangkok,
Thailand and then shipped to a USJV site in South Australia. The contract was undertaken in a
well-managed, workman-like and professional manner, and met USJV’s ambitious construction
schedule.

USJV thanks BBV for its positive contribution to the Urban Superway project.

Yours sincerely
URBAN SUPERWAY

Rob Cranston
Project Director
Urban Superway Joint Venture

FETTTFA

Refernce for BBV -
leed



